
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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Friday 7th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 2 Trip to Marwell Zoo 
 
We have organised an Y2 class trip to Marwell Zoo on Thursday 27th March.  This will be an 
exciting opportunity for the children to extend their topic and science learning, as well as a fun day 
out. We have booked two educational talks led by experts from the zoo. These will give the 
children the chance to ask questions and learn more about the animals at Marwell. We will also 
have time to look around the park on a self- guided basis.  
 
The coach will be leaving school promptly at 09:15 and be back to school by the end of the normal 
school day. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch and drinks. These items should be brought in a small 
backpack, as your child will need to carry it around with them. They should wear school uniform 
and trainers/sensible walking shoes, and they will need to bring a coat.  
 
We are requesting a payment of £16.10 towards the cost of entrance to Marwell Zoo, workshops 
and transport. The cost of this trip has been kindly subsidised by The Friends of St Andrew’s. This 
can be paid for and authorised on the school app.  
 
If we do not receive sufficient contributions, we will need to consider whether the visit can go 
ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs J Eadsforth 
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